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ORLANDO HEALTH LAW ATTORNEY WINS
FAVORABLE DECISION AND GRANTING OF

COLORADO NURSING LICENSE 

Orlando, Fla. - April 1, 2020 - The Health Law Firm
announced that one of its attorneys, Carole C. Schriefer, a
practicing health law attorney and a former registered nurse,
recently was successful in obtaining a Colorado Nursing
License on behalf of her client.

The licensing had been delayed because the client had
criminal charges in 2008 and had allowed her nursing
license to expire. When she applied to try to have her
license reinstated in 2019, the likelihood of her being
approved were slim. With the assistance of Ms. Schriefer,

the licensing agency recently approved her application.

Ms. Schriefer stated: "Sometimes an arrest or minor criminal infraction can
prevent an experienced, deserving person from obtaining a professional
license. However, an experienced health lawyer can often help to navigate
around obstacle in the path. Our firm has been successful in many similar
cases."

The Health Law Firm routinely provides legal representation to nurses,
physicians, pharmacists, mental health counselors, and health care
professionals in a variety of different situations. You can visit our Areas of
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Practice page on our website to learn about how we can help if you find
yourself in such a situation, or just need legal advice on a health law or
business issue.

For more information about The Health Law Firm, visit: 
www.thehealthlawfirm.com


For printable, downloadable photos of Ms. Schriefer and the attorneys of The
Health Law Firm, visit our Online Press Kit. 

To sign up for our monthly Health Law Newsletter email, click here
.

About The Health Law Firm:

The Health Law Firm was established in 1999, bringing together a team of
experienced attorneys with decades of work in the legal and health care fields, many
who are also licensed health professionals.  Representation includes health care
providers, hospitals, nursing homes, physicians, dentists, pharmacists, psychologists,
mental health professionals and other licensed health professionals and entities,
nationwide.  The Health Law Firm practice encompasses all aspects of health law
 including malpractice defense, qui-tam or "whistleblower" and false claims, defense of
professional licensing cases, Medicare and Medicaid audits, formation of corporations
and limited liability companies (LLCs), Board of Medicine hearings, peer review
actions, clinical privileges hearings and representation of medical students. 

By Appointment:
Orlando, Florida | Pensacola, Florida | Ft. Collins, Colorado

https://www.thehealthlawfirm.com/areas-of-practice/
http://www.thehealthlawfirm.com/
https://www.thehealthlawfirm.com/resources/online-press-kit.html
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001PDYV69HyMb0qcAiOr7JnAGNb6rJ657OVfHUIcs7_oXZBF4gmkxpZ1CPILuKIhFGmuVKeF28AelmBWl1Z2lMshKZAbOvb2C5t-dAgtwdHlC5kBKQFZWgGWkdGFAHmRZmJZbgNdXoT_xHpBQwDzYm8DJjY99Zatkc5dbsqIcTDmpA%3D

